
We welcome Rev. David Ezekiel, NEW INTERIM Executive for our Synod of the 
Rocky Mountains who will join us @ our May Presbytery meeting  
 
February 17, the Synod Council unanimously selected the Rev. David Ezekiel to be our new Interim Synod 
Executive. David will begin work on May 1st. He is currently completing a three year interim at St. Paul's 
United Church of Christ, Elgin, IL. Prior to this interim, David served four years as the Associate Executive 
Presbyter for Congregational Development in the Presbytery of Chicago, Chicago, IL. 
 
David was raised a Baptist and received his Master of Divinity in 1983 from the Southern Baptist Theological 
Seminary, Louisville, KY. He served two Baptist churches, but soon realized that this was not a right fit for 
him. He quit the Baptist church and joined a Presbyterian church. The people at this Presbyterian Church 
urged him to become a Presbyterian pastor, so he took the Presbyterian ordination exams and became the 
pastor of Unity Presbyterian Church, Weogufka, AL for four years. He served as pastor of Central 
Presbyterian Church, Chattanooga, TN for three years. For one year he served as Mission Design Strategist 
for the Presbytery of East Tennessee before becoming the Stated Supply pastor for three years at 
Renaissance Presbyterian Church, Chattanooga, TN. Then David became the Associate Executive 
Presbyter for Congregational Development in the Presbytery of Chicago. 
 
In 2011, David is anticipating completing his Doctor of Ministry (D.Min.) with a majority emphasis in New 
Church Development at Columbia Theological Seminary, Decatur, GA. 
 


